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Faculty members in SEAP graduate program led by Asst. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich, the program
director, joined cinematic filming to produce a video clip for promoting the academic program. The
production took place both on campus and affiliated hospitals. The video provides prospective
students with basic information, program enrollment, and curriculum. The finished clip will be
released in Mahidol Channel’s MU Link: International Program soon.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2776


